
 

  

Unleash your limitless potential 

Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA                 

Address Wood End Road, Erdington. 

Birmingham.B24 8BL  

Phone 0121 373 5731 

E-mail enquiry@queensbury.eiat.org.uk  

Web www.queensburysch.com 

 

    

 

www.educationimpact.org.uk 

 

 

1st October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re; Change of November Training Day 

 

Please note, we have made a change to the Staff Training Day in November 2021.  This is due to 

the MAT schools meeting virtually on Monday, 8th November 2021. 

 

Therefore, the school will be open to students on Monday, 1st November 2021 but will be closed 

to students on Monday, 8th November 2021. 

 

The first day back for students after October half term is Monday, 1st November 2021. 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2021 

 

Half Term:  Monday, 25th October 2021 to Friday, 29th October 2021 

Term Begins: Monday, 1st November 2021 

Monday, 8th November 2021 – Training Day (no students in school) 

Term ends:  Friday, 17th December 2021 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Chris Wilson 

Executive Head Teacher  

 


